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Calling all wu"@ enthusiasts

Parent/Guardian Volunteers Needed

The HSA is hosting a BINGO night on Friday, February 2, 2018 from 6:30 — 8:00pm.
Parent/Guardian volunteers are needed to help setup, verify BINGOs, help
participants, and cleanup. If you are coming to BINGO and would like to help out,
complete the form below and submit it with your BINGO registration. Thank you.

Parent/Guardian Name:

(Please print)

Child’s Name and Room Number:

(Please print)



